
Casula High School
Mobile Phone Procedures

The NSW Department of Education has developed the Students’ Use of Mobile Phones in Schools policy. The Casula
High School Mobile Phone Policy will impact the way students will use and access their mobile phones during school
hours. 

Casula High School has partnered with Yondr Pouches for the implementation of a school-wide consistent practice
with all students having received a Yondr pouch..  

Entering School Grounds

As students enter school grounds they will turn their phones off, unlock their pouch if required, place their
phone and listening devices inside the pouch, secure it closed and place into their backpack.  
Students will maintain possession of their mobile phone inside their pouch for the duration of the school day. 

 

Exiting School Grounds

As students exit the school at the end of the day they will unlock their pouch using the unlocking bases. They will
remove their phone and listening devices from the pouch. They will then securely close their empty pouch in
their backpack ready for the next day. 

 

Breaches of the Policy

Potential breaches of the policy include but is not limited to physical damage to the pouch, losing or forgetting
the pouch, using a mobile phone on school grounds, using a smart watch for other purposes other than a
traditional watch, using other devices for purposes other than education including using social media, listening to
music, filming or texting.

Process for Phone Misuse

Persistent phone misuse will result in further consequences such as having their phone confiscated for a period
of time, formal cautions or a suspension.

Further information including Frequently Asked Questions documents can be found on the school website. 
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